
 

 

 

 

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks is a trading name of: Scottish and Southern Energy Power Distribution Limited Registered in 
Scotland No. SC213459; Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc Registered in Scotland No. SC213461; Scottish Hydro Electric Power 
Distribution plc Registered in Scotland No. SC213460; (all having their Registered Offices at Inveralmond House 200 Dunkeld Road Perth PH1 
3AQ); and Southern Electric Power Distribution plc Registered in England & Wales No. 04094290 having their Registered Office at No.1 
Forbury Place, 43 Forbury Road, Reading, RG1 3JH which are members of the SSE Group www.ssen.co.uk 
ssentransmission.com 

 

 

 

 

24 January 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

 

Works update for the week commencing 27 January 2025 

 

 

Further to our previous correspondence, we would provide you with an update on the upcoming 

roadworks on the Balmeanach Road. 

 

Further equipment and workforce will arrive early next week (likely Monday 27th January) with 

the road works starting then or shortly after.  

 

As previously mentioned, the road works will be undertaken under stop/go operations. The 

contractor, RJ McLeod, anticipate that any delays encountered by passing traffic would be 

minor (2-5mins).  

 

RJ McLeod’s working hours are 8am-5pm.  

 

Traffic will initially increase on the Balmeanach Road, with lorry deliveries of material for the 

passing places, plant and cabin deliveries. This will later be smaller dumpers taking material to 

a temporary laydown area. 

 

At the same time as the road works, there will also be a bridge deck replacement undertaken 

(off the public road, along the access track to the substation). In the week commencing 10th 

February further welfare units will be delivered to the substation and some fencing will be 

installed at the substation. 

 

The on-site contact is Ms Songul Keskin (GE/Vernova) and her number is 07887 605 852. 

Songul will be happy to assist with any urgent matters arising from these works. 

 

We look forward to working closely with you and thank you for your patience during the 

upcoming works.  

 

Please do get in touch with any questions, concerns, or feedback. Also, please do let us know if 

you have any worries about the works potentially interfering with your own access 

requirements/business operations/projects so that we can work together to resolve any 

challenges. 
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Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maren Ebeling 

skye.reinforcement@sse.com 

Community Liaison Manager 

10 Henderson Road 

Inverness 

IV1 1SN 

M: +44 (0)7721 462 330 

ssen-transmission.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


